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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are still unable to hold our annual Christmas Bazaar this year but we are going to 

hold our famous raffle as we have plenty of exciting prizes on offer!!   

Please find attached some Raffle Tickets for the Christmas fundraising draw, which 

will take place at School this year on 10th December. For the chance to win one of 

our fantastic prizes simply complete the ticket stubs (EVERY STUB PLEASE) and 

return them to school along with your money (Tickets are 50p each or £2.50 a book) 

in an envelope addressed to FOSPS by Friday 3rd December. Please make any 

cheques payable to FRIENDS OF SOUTHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL.  

The top prizes are £100 cash, A Luxury Christmas Hamper and a £60 voucher from 

Creative Cakes by Kay. In addition there are many more prizes including Whiskey, 

Children’s Car Hauler Set, voucher from Centrepoint and much more Christmas 

Fayre!  If you require any extra tickets or have a platform to sell them through work / 

family then please contact a member of the FOSPS team (Kay - on 07967 146518 or 

Tina on 07815 061818) so we can drop to your door or ask at the school office. 

Good luck everyone!  

In addition to this we are also holding a creative competition for the children to enter. 
We will be sending out details to the classes on this in due course, to enter the 
children will need to pay £1. There will be a prize for each year group for the most 
creative entry and a little treat for everyone that enters.  
  
We hope that you can join in with these activities this year as a way of  
continuing to support the School. Any questions then just get in touch  
with anyone from FOSPS either on the numbers above or via the Parents’ Facebook 
Page. 
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